Director of Golf Report Golf Commission Meeting November 18, 2021

The RFP was released on October 26, 2021, with a Deadline for Submissions of Responses by November 18, 2021. There was a recommended site visit on November 3, 2021. The following companies attended:

- International Golf Maintenance, Inc. (IGM)
- Troon Golf, L.L.C.
- Landscapes Unlimited
- BriteView Landscape

Continue to work with the Town on budget for FY22.

Started to work on Rates for FY22.

Golf Course maintenance:

- Winterizing irrigation system, pump house and city water this week.
- Take down tent.
- Leaf cleanup continues.
- First application for treatment of snow mold.

Faithfully submitted, Jerry Salvio Acting Director of Golf